. AL-FAROOQ CORPORATION

. CONSULTING ENGINEERS & PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT

August 11, 2020

Product Approval Administrator

Building Codes & Standards Section

Department of Business & Professional Regulations
1940 North Monroe Street, Suite 90

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2100

To whom it may concern,

As the design engineer retained to prepare the product approval(s) associated with this
letter as shown below on this same web page, | do hereby declare that | do not have and
will not have any financial interest in any company manufacturing or distributing the
referenced product(s), nor do | have or will have any financial interest with any other entity
involved in the approval process of the referenced product(s).

Sincerely,
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Jalal Farooq, P.E.
CFO

9360 Sunset Drive, Suite 220 | Miami, FL 33173 | T: 305.264.8100 | F: 305.262.6978 | www.afceng.com | alfaroog@afceng.com
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